January 29, 2014

Today during our Leadership Development Team Meeting we
prayed for students very specifically. Last week at our Epicenter
Conference in Albany they had attended a breakfast to hear about
opportunities to join with us after they graduate. As a part of that
time we asked them to write down prayer requests related to their
future.

We expected some of the usual requests asking for God’s direction.
What was surprising to me was that so many asked for prayer for
courage. | shouldn’t have been surprised for they are in good
company. Over and over again in the Scriptures you see the words
“do not be afraid.” Following the Lord is not easy and not the way
of most of the people around us. God is working in such a way that
people everywhere will know that He is God and that they can
know Him through Jesus. As He engages us in what He is doing
toward that it is exciting, but challenging.

Our prayers included asking the Lord for some of them to join with
us in reaching students and faculty in the northeast and our current
partnerships in three international cities. The next two months are
key times in the process of people joining us as new staff or interns
as the application deadlines are April 1 and March 1 respectively.

You have a key part in God’s work in students’ lives through your
partnership with me. I’'m grateful we are in this together.
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